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Hello Councilors, 

Carol Moore 
Thursday, September 29, 2022 11 :21 AM 
City Council 
New Docket Item 

Councilor Humphrey has provided the Docket request below. Please let me know if you would like to sign on to the item 
by the next Docket Deadline of Monday, October 11. It is based on a recent Somerville ordinance and has been reviewed 
by our Law Department: 

Request for discussion and ordinance to prohibit deceptive advertising by limited-service pregnancy centers 

COUNCILORS HUMPHREY, NOEL, BOWMAN, RYAN, NORTON, and ____ requesting discussion and to consider an 
ordinance to prohibit limited-service pregnancy centers from making deceptive advertisements concerning pregnancy­
related services or the provision of pregnancy-related services. 

Thank you, 

Carol Moore, CMC 
City Clerk/Clerk of the Council 
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